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Hydro Service Interruption – 

Mohawk Trail  
 
(Kahnawake – 15, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2022) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) has been 
advised by Hydro-Québec of a planned interruption to 
service for several residents of Mohawk Trail.  
 
The interruption is required for maintenance work and will 
take place Sunday (July 17, 2022) from 1pm to 4pm and will 
impact fifty (50) customers in the surrounding area identified 
on the map below. 
 

 
 
For more information, please visit the Hydro-Quebec 
website. 
 
The MCK reminds the public that these works are subject to 
change due to weather conditions, operational constraints, 
or work progression and that it does not take part in the 
scheduling or cancellation of such works. 
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